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EBOLA INFORMATION AVAILABLE TO PUBLIC  
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – With reports of Ebola in the United States, and a rising concern worldwide 

about the spread of the virus, Sedgwick County has teamed up with United Way of the Plains to make 

information about Ebola available by calling 2-1-1, United Way’s information line available to people 

across Kansas.  

 

Sedgwick County has no cases of Ebola, but county officials are encouraging people to educate 

themselves about Ebola, which is only spread through direct contact, for example by contact through 

broken skin with the blood or bodily fluids of a person infected with Ebola.  

 

More information about Ebola is available at www.sedgwickcounty.org or on the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) website. 
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